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Troy Mojsoski

From: Igor Likhorovitch <igor@takecareofbooks.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2020 7:02 AM
To: Troy Mojsoski; Kristy McKernan
Subject: Incorrect withdrawal from super 

Hi Troy and Kristy 
 
Hope you are doing well and staying healthy. 
Just a quick note that I went through my super account and realised I have incorrectly withdrawn 2 lots of 1,000 on 
11/11 and 8/12 last year. 
 
I have just transferred both amounts back to super account. 
 
Thanks 
 
Igor  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
--  
 
 
 


